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Lowbrook PTA Book Swap 
Wednesday 1st May 2019

In celebration of 100 years of children’s book week, the PTA will be hosting a book swap event on 1st 
May.  We would be delighted to receive all the books that your children have finished with, and in return 
your child will receive a voucher to take a different book home.  Any extra books you’d like to take home 
will be only £1 each and we will also be selling book marks, reading lights, book bags and story character 

cupcakes as well as hosting other activities and competitions.  

Members of the PTA will continue to collect books in the playground at drop off and pick off next week, 
up until Wednesday morning.

The book swap itself will take place under the canopy at the front of the school from 3pm on 
Wednesday 1st May. 

Key Dates for Term 5, Week 1

Monday 29th April – After School Activity Clubs commence
Tuesday 30th April 2019 – 1Q Trip to Windsor Castle

Wednesday 1st May @ 3.15pm – Lowbrook PTA Book Swap
Thursday 2nd May – EY1I Trip to Braywick Nature Centre

Thursday 2nd May – Year 3 Swimming Lesson

Forms on Website

Many useful forms such as the uniform 
order form and the administration of 
medicines form can be found on the 
school website via the following link:

https://www.lowbrookacademy.co.uk/for
ms.aspx

New Car Park Barrier

The new car park barrier has been installed to ensure that school and nursery staff can park in the car 
park during the school day and that pupils can cross the pedestrian crossing safely.

There will be bays, including a disabled bay, marked along the playground fence which parents and 
caregivers may use at drop off and pick up time.

We would ask that parents and caregivers continue to walk their children to school whenever possible 
and that, if they are parking in the residential roads surrounding the school, they do so with courtesy 

and consideration.

https://www.lowbrookacademy.co.uk/forms.aspx
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Special Mentions for the week commencing Tuesday 23rd April 2019:

EY1I:

Alex and Dolly – for excellent effort in their writing and their.

1Q:

Elsie, George and Krish – for excellent effort in their Big Write, particularly in their presentation and 

handwriting.

2C:

Nikhil, Aryaveer and Jumaana – for amazing effort on improving their handwriting in their Big Write.

2W:

Ralph – for going the extra mile during the holidays and making a superb effort with his homework and Phoebe

– for her excellent maths work this week, putting in brilliant effort for the start of term.

3G:

Tejas and Emily – for excellent effort in their Big Write today.  They have produced a superb diary extract based 

on ‘Sam’s Duck’.

3S:

Anirudh – for missing two days of school due to illness and making a super effort to catch up and write a 

beautiful Big Write and Kellen – for working really well and producing beautiful art work.

4D:

Vinnie and Gabriel – for their fantastic homework projects on Egypt.

4L: 

Elena, Ethan, Chloe and Sophie B – for working hard and extending themselves learning their new 

competencies quickly. 

5BH: 

Archie, Alfie G and Sophie H – for writing excellent book reviews on Iron Man, giving brilliant reasons for 

recommendations and showing real improvement in both the use of grammar and spelling.

5D: 

Gina and Madison – for great enthusiasm during our dance practice.

6G:

Amelie and Alice – for working hard and producing very thoughtful Big Writes

Principal’s Award:

Mis and Grace (4D) – for their extra homework on Tudors and Egypt

Kindness Cup:

George (2W)

Jessica (5BH)

.


